

NEWSLETTER

FEC Notify System Provides Alerts for New FEC Filings

July 2019

The Federal Election Commission (FEC) recently announced its "FEC Notify" system, which allows users to sign up to receive email alerts when particular political committees submit electronic filings to the FEC, including amendments. A beta version of the system was launched earlier this year.

In its press release regarding the new system, the FEC indicated that additional system capabilities will be introduced later in 2019. These additional capabilities include notifications of paper filings and a "Watch List" that will allow users to sign up for notifications when a candidate or committee files an initial registration.

The FEC Notify system can be accessed at https://fecnotify.fec.gov/fecnotify/.

Authors



Karen E. Trainer Senior Reporting Specialist 202.719.4078 ktrainer@wiley.law Brandis L. Zehr Partner 202.719.7210 bzehr@wiley.law

Practice Areas



Election Law & Government Ethics Federal Election Commission Representation

wiley.law